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	Our first field trip is coming up and we are headed to the Rockin’ K Farm on October 10, 2019!  The cost of the field trip is $6.00 for students. The admission fee for adults is $12.00 and it is not guaranteed that all parents that come to the field trip will get into the farm because there is limited seating.  Because we will spend all morning at the Farm, your student will need 2 bottles of water with their name on them, and they need to apply sunblock and mosquito spray before arriving to school.  Students need to wear boots or tennis shoes that may get a little muddy at the farm.  Students have the option to buy a pumpkin ranging from $5-$10.00 at the farm.  If you would like to purchase a pumpkin, please send the money in a small Ziploc bag with your child’s first and last name on it to school on the day of the field trip. Following the farm activities, we will have a picnic at the farm.  We will leave promptly on October 10th at 8:30 AM.  If your student is late, they will have to stay here at school.  We will return to Kieberger at about 2:00 in the afternoon.  Please send the $6.00 and the permission slip back to school as soon as possible. Thank you so much!
				Sincerely,
						2nd Grade Teachers

Please check Yes or No to give your student permission to attend the field trip and to let us know if they need a sack lunch from the cafeteria.
______ Yes, I give my student, __________________________, permission to
 attend the 2nd Grade field trip to Rockin’ K Farm on October 10, 2019.
______ No, I do NOT give my student, __________________________, permission to attend the 2nd Grade field trip to Rockin’ K Farm on October 10, 2019.

      _____ Yes, my student will need a sack lunch from the cafeteria for the field trip.
      _____ No, my student will NOT need a sack lunch from the cafeteria for the field trip.
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